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HOVMSD FOG Control Program Update
May 2017

Overview by Community

Darboy Sanitary District: Island Sushi remains on schedule to complete their grease trap installation by
June.

A total of 6 reminder letters are required and 3 site visits will be conducted.
Village of Combined Locks: There were no significant issues in Combined Locks during May, 2017.
No reminder letters are required and 2 site visits are required.

Village of Kimberly: We met with the manager of the Infinity Bar and Grill (formerly Maker’s Bar and
Grill) and introduced him to the FOG Controf Program.

There are 4 reminder letters to send and 2 sites will require site visits.

Village of Little Chute: There were no significant issues within the Village during May.

There are 4 reminder letters to send and 2 site visits are required.

City of Kaukauna: We stopped by the Orange Chicken Hut and found the building locked and with a
leasing sign in the window. At this point, we have not determined the status of the site but will watch
for any progress.

Benchwarmer’s is past due on their initial trap cleaning and the owner has proven to be difficult to track
down. Letters and messages left at the bar have not been responded to. We will more aggressively

pursue contact with the owner to resolve the cleaning issue by the end of June.

Four reminder letters will be sent and 5 site visits are required.



